
 

 

 

 
 
September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Information Evening - Thursday 12th September 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 8 Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 12th 
September 2019 at 6.30pm in Coombe Hall. 
 
The meeting will offer opportunities for discussion about the important year ahead. Attending 
the evening will be Mr Kelly (Headteacher), Mrs Domigan (Assistant Headteacher, SLT link 
for Year 8), Miss J Dixon (Subject Leader for Computing and ICT and Whole School ICT 
Coordinator), Mrs J Sloan (HLTA) and myself. 
 
 
The programme for the evening will be as follows: 
 

• The Year 8 Programme of Events 
 

• Effective learners - strategies for success with a knowledge curriculum 
 

• Specific information about the year ahead in English, Maths and Science 
 

• Online Safety – supporting parents/carers and students 
 
 
Please kindly park on the school playground at the rear of the building. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to attend this important meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
S Emery (Mr) 
Pastoral Manager for Year 7 and 8 
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